

**Maplewood Men's Golf Association Meeting**  
**Established 1927**

**7/9/2025**

**Officers Present**

Tim Pilgrim – President  
Dennis Maples - Treasurer  
Terry Graham – Tournament Director  
Zach Manao – Handicap Chairman  
Joe Sammartino – Vice President  
Will Reynolds – Rules Chairman  
Ken McCollim – Trustee  
Dan Cabot - Trustee

**City Rep Present**

**Members Present**

Tim Adamsen

Meeting was virtual and called to order at 6:02 PM. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the current financials, pro shop, tournaments, handicaps/rules issues as well as old and new business.

**Finance (Dennis):**

- Current Financial balance is \$28,463.85
- Payouts this month: service charge -\$6.50, – 3 club green fees - \$3,507.96, 3 club tourney \$4,792.56, printing costs - \$76.98, espe green fees - \$10,071.22, espe tournament - \$6,637.98
- Income this month: \$16,416.41 – espe income, 400 – brain espe check, \$7,876.47 - 3 club income, \$968– WA Golf

**Pro Shop / course (not present)**

- 4<sup>th</sup> of July tourney went well. Restaurant had a small fire with sprinklers go off.

**Tournaments (Terry)**

- Summer field day has 126 signed up now. Expect full field. Ken/Dennis to set up putting contest that morning. Joe and Zach to run morning shift till Jerry shows up.
- Side game for SFD to be 3 net. Will have separate gross skins option.
- Club Championship sign up's open on the 18<sup>th</sup>.

**Handicap (Zach):**

- Current membership 488. Ass members 128

**Old Business:**

- There will be some vacancies on the board after the 2025 season. Need to discover some members that will be interested in serving. Current positions to be available after the 2025

season is Vice president, Tournament Director, and one trustee. Terry is set to move in President position and Dan to move into treasurer position.

- With Tim and Dennis leaving the board there will be some time needed on financials with new board members. This is especially true with the strip electronic banking Tim takes care of currently.
- Will need someone to take over web master duties as we are getting behind posting. One member has volunteered so currently discussing options here.
- Tim still working on updating historical data base for past winners.
- Was some discussion on potentially making the tournament director a team of board members. Was also some discussion if we are going to change the tournament director, we could look at the board in general for any changes needed before updating the bylaws.

**New Business:**

- Some questions regarding the tournament logging for the 2-man event since it's format called for many times a player not finishing a hole.

Meeting Adjourned. Motion made /seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:57 PM

**Next meeting to be online on 8/6/25 – 6:00 PM**